

December 4, 2007

Jon Avner
The Killing Kompany
21 Turn Lane
Levittown NY 11756

Dear Jon a.k.a. Officer:

Wow, what a funtastic event! On behalf of everyone at United Hospice of Rockland (UHR) I would like to offer our heartfelt thanks for your outstanding cast performance as we celebrated the start of the holiday season.

Everyone has conveyed to me how much they enjoyed themselves and are now wondering how I will ever come close to planning such a terrific event for next year! Don't ever let anyone tell you that "Hospice" folks don't have fun!

As you know, UHR provides care, hope, comfort and improved quality of life to individuals facing serious illness, their family members and close loved ones. Due to the nature of our work, it is imperative that we find the time to laugh a little, especially with each other!

I thank you for providing the opportunity and can't wait to hear from you on the other performances which are available to us for next year.

Sincerely,

Connie Grunfeld

Special Events Coordinator

Mule